
 

Tel: 01902 925701             Email: office@fieldviewprimary.org.uk                                   Lonsdale Road, Bilston WV14 7AE 
 

 

This term we are looking at all the great explorers in History. We would 

like you to investigate an explorer and present what you have learnt in 

any way you like. This could be a poster, a memorial or even a song! 
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We are learning… 
 

Family Challenge 

PE Day 

Reading Books 

Dates for your diary 

Maths: This term, children will be introduced to money. We will be 

practicing our 2, 5 and 10x table as well as developing fluency in all 4 

Math operations.  

  
Writing: Children will be introduced to a range of different writing 

genres, including character descriptions and retells. Our main focus will 

be writing sentences with capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.  

 
Science: In Science, children will be learning about Animals and 

Humans, within this topic they will identify types of trees and using 

Scientific skills to investigate different plants and animals.  

 

History: Children will be learning about lots of great explorers!  

  

RE:  Children will continue to look at big questions and mysteries within 

religion. 

 

DT: We will be looking at moving mechanisms and towards the end of 

the term children will be evaluating their own moving minibeast 

picture.  

 

PSHE:  We will be looking at healthy lifestyles and how to make healthy 

choices.  

 

Computing – Children will be creating an eBook.  

  

  

Ms Hickman 

Teaching Assistant 

Year 1 
Curriculum Leaflet 

There will be no Forest School in Spring 2.  
 
Spelling tests will take place every Friday. 
 
27th February 2023 – Children return to school 
13th March 2023 – Science week 
20th March 2023 – Pirate Day. Dress up as a pirate!  
27th March 2023 – Class photo 
28th and 29th March 2023 – Parents evening 
31st March 2023 – Children break up for half term 

Reading is one of our key priorities at Field View. 
Your child will regularly read to staff within school, 
and we will also send out an age-appropriate book 
for you to read with them at home.  
 
To support your child’s reading, please listen to 
them read at least 3 times a week. 
 
 

PE will be every Tuesday.  Correct PE kit must be worn on 
this day. This consists of a green hoodie, green t-shirt, black 
or navy shorts. During colder weather children may wear 
plain black or navy joggers or leggings.  Earrings must be 
removed for PE. Failure to wear the correct PE kit may 
result in your child unable to participate in PE. 
 
 


